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To all Middle School Parents & Students, 
 
Interscholastic Sports at the Middle School level are still 
being discussed by Section 1 leadership and its school 
districts. Family ID will remain closed to registration for 
middle school aged students until a final determination is 
made regarding programming. I apologize for the 
continuing changes and will try to keep everyone up to 
date as information is provided. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 
 
Mr. Misch 
Athletic Coordinator 
LaGrange Middle School 
rmisch@acsdny.org 


